
From: Halligan, Julie 
Sent: 11/27/2012 11:21:22 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); 

Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA) (emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Pete, Aaron (aaron.pete@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bee: 
Subject: Re: Next discussion on encroachment issues 

Thanks Laura, we'll have Aaron check the schedules and let you know. If you have additional 
information that you would like to discuss, it would be helpful if you can send the information in 
advance of our discussion. 

Best, 

Julie Halligan 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Monday, November 26, 2012 05:04 PM Pacific Standard Time 
To: Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA); Halligan, Julie 
Cc: Pete, Aaron 
Subject: Next discussion on encroachment issues 

General Hagan and Julie -

Hope you both were able to enjoy Thanksgiving without too many work interruptions. 

We were hoping to return after the holiday for a visit to continue our discussion with you about 
the encroachment compliance/implementation plan. Is there any chance to get together later 
this week, like Thursday or Friday? 

If not, could you (or Aaron) let me know what might be available the following week? 

Thanks 

Laura 

SB GT&S 0261901 
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PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pae.com/about/company/privacv/customer/ 


